
City of Independence 

Airport Board 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

TO: Airport Board 

FROM: Brett Soukup Airport Director 

DATE OF 
MEETING:  March 5, 2024 

SUBJECT:   T-Hanger Rates For 2025 
 

BACKGROUND:  
The airport board asked staff to investigate surrounding areas to compare T-Hanger rates for comparable 
airports.  

 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 

With the research done, staff recommends that T-Hager rates stay the same. 
 


